


selecting the proposal site for a large-scale industrial-style development on land currently 
used for food production, which is contrary to ENV5 of the LP.  They have therefore failed to 
produce “compelling evidence” to justify the selection of the Site. 
 
8. In November 2023 the government announced changes to permitted development rights 
to enable more homeowners and businesses to install solar panels on their roofs without 
going through the planning system, thereby confirming that government policy is to support 
the deployment of solar on already developed land rather than greenfield sites.  
 
I am grateful for your consideration of these points, and I hope that you agree that the application 
should be rejected once and for all. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
--  
Jon Slade 
 




